
[Your Name] 
[Your Address] 
[City, State, ZIP Code] 
[Email Address] 
[Phone Number] 
[Date] 

Dear Senator [Senator's Last Name], 

I am compelled to address an urgent matter affecting religious institutions across our state 
and the nation—the extensive delays in processing R-1 visas for religious workers. These 
backlogs have resulted in numerous devoted individuals being forced to depart the United 
States, despite their significant contributions to our communities. 

The repercussions of this issue are far-reaching, impacting not only the affected individuals 
but also the congregations and communities that depend on their service. Religious 
organizations play a pivotal role in providing social support, education, and moral 
guidance. The loss of key personnel due to visa processing delays jeopardizes these 
essential services. 

It is encouraging to note that legislators in other states have acknowledged this problem 
and are actively seeking solutions. We urge you to join this collective effort by advocating 
for policy adjustments that prioritize the timely processing of R-1 visas. Such action will 
reinforce our commitment to religious freedom and support the invaluable work of faith-
based organizations. 

Additionally, we respectfully request that any feedback, insights, or actions taken regarding 
this matter be communicated directly to Secretary of State Marco Rubio’s office. His 
leadership on this issue is critical, and your collaboration will help ensure a unified effort in 
addressing this growing concern at a national level. 

We trust in your dedication to uphold the values that strengthen our communities and look 
forward to your leadership on this critical issue. 

Sincerely, 
[Your Name] 

 


